
Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce 
Statistics August 1, 2023 to July 31, 2024 
Tip Reports 765 
Arrests 14 
Cases Cleared 12 
Property Recovered $80,785 
Narcotics Recovered $356,292 
Rewards Approved $1,350 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19 AUG 2024 MEDIA RELEASE – Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce Seeks Funding and Volunteers to 
Continue Operations 

In a July letter from the Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce Board to its Police Services and Police Services Boards 
partners in Grey and Bruce counties, it was stated the program is in desperate need of funds and Board 
members in order to continue. 

The letter went on to state without a new source of funding sufficient to take the program through the 2025 – 
2026 fiscal year, Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce would only have enough funding to operate until March 31, 
2025, at which point the program would be required to close; with this decision to be made at the program’s 
September 9, 2024 Annual General Meeting. 

The program is asking community and business members to step forward and donate to allow this very 
worthwhile crime-fighting charitable program to continue. 

Aside from one full-time Civilian Program Coordinator, Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce is entirely operated by 
volunteers and is seeking members of the community to volunteer on the Board of Directors to help guide 
the program into the future. 

Since its inception in 1987, Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce has served the citizens of the two counties by 
providing an anonymous service to receive tips about unsolved crimes which are securely passed along to 
law enforcement. Rewards are paid out for successful tips. Their statistics to date show the value of the 
information provided by the citizens of Grey and Bruce through the program: 

 

To find out more about donating or volunteering, visit the Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce website at cstip.ca, 
connect on Facebook, or call 519-371-6078. 
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